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Order of  Worship 

All pages marked UMH can be found in The United Methodist Hymnal, located in your pew. 

June 28, 2015 

PREPARING TO WORSHIP                    Dr. Dismukes 

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                        Bill White 

CALL TO WORSHIP                         “Kyrie”            by Franz Schubert 

*OPENING HYMN                    “This is My Father's World”               UMH 144 

*AFFIRMATION OF FAITH               UMH 881 

*GLORIA PATRI                 UMH 71 

SCRIPTURE                  Psalm 130                     Bill White 

MORNING PRAYER 

THE LORD’S PRAYER 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name; thy kingdom come, thy will be 
done, on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our 

trespasses, as we forgive those who trespass against us; and lead us not into 
temptation, but deliver us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom and the power and the 

glory, forever.  Amen 

HYMN      “Come, Ye Disconsolate”                  UMH 510 

CALL FOR TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

OFFERTORY  

DOXOLOGY 

CHILDREN’S TIME          Rev. Glasgow 

(Children are invited to go to Children’s Church with Ms. Jana at this time.) 

SCRIPTURE                      2 Corinthians 8:7-15    Brandon Busby 

ANTHEM                           “Sing for Joy”   by Hal Hopson 

SERMON            “Enough Is Enough”       Rev. Glasgow 

*CLOSING HYMN             “Grace Greater Than Our Sin”               UMH 365 

*BENEDICTION                               “Surely the Presence”            UMH 328 

Surely the presence of the Lord is in this place; 
I can feel his mighty power and his grace. 

I can hear the brush of angels’ wings, I see glory on each face; 
Surely the presence of the Lord is in this place. 

POSTLUDE          Dr. Dismukes 

 

*Please stand as you are able. 



Worship Helps 

Worship notebooks for children are available outside the Sanctuary.  These 
notebooks are put together so that children can worship in a way they are 
comfortable, with crayons and activities. 

Nursery is available in the preschool wing, directly behind the Sanctuary. 
Children’s Church begins after the Children’s time for older children. However, 
all infants and children are always welcome to stay in worship. 

Announcements 

There will be no 4th Sunday luncheon today. 

Senior Handbells will not meet during July; I will try and offer something in the 
fall.  I look forward to ringing with you! 
Have a wonderful summer, Deb Cotney 

Mark down July 12 and August 9 on your calendars.  We will have big events 
scheduled never before held at the church!  You won’t want to miss it.  More 
information to come soon. 

In celebration of the 4th of July, the church office will be closed on Monday, 
July 6. 

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you 
and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”            Jeremiah 29:11 
(NIV) 

Dear family, 

 It is an honor to be a part of this congregation, and I appreciate your love shown by helping 
me celebrate my 90th birthday.  I pray each of you will receive a special blessing for the gift to the 
Gideons of more than $287. 

 This gift will go into the Faith Fund which is used to purchase Scripture in poor countries.  
In some of these poor countries the only book in the home may be one of the small Gideon Testaments.  
But what a joy it is to hear how the Word brings whole families to know Christ or how a Bible in a 
hotel room saved someone’s life. 

 Words are inadequate for me to express my appreciation. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Martin 

Week of June 28, 2015 

 Sunday  4:00  Choir Rehearsal 
   5:30  Youth/KFC 

 Tuesday 7:00am  Men’s Prayer Group 
   5:00pm  Cracker Barrel Group 

 Wednesday 9:00am  Women’s Prayer Group 

   2:00-4:00pm Dairy Queen Happy Hour  
     BOGO Sundaes all through July 

   5:30pm  Youth 



Those For Whom We Are Praying 

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God.”  Philippians 4:6 

 

Bea Carlton 

Jack Connor 

Jean Connor 

Charlotte Cowart (Dana Crisson’s mother)  

Alan English (Rusty) 

Dustin Harvey (Carol Sheats) 

Elizabeth Anne Hoglund  

Andrew Heckathorne (Camp Sumatanga) 

Bud Hope 

Kenneth and Mary Ann Huie and Family 

Gwen Johnson’s son, Paul Summers 

Julia McKinney (Brookwood Hospital) 

John McQueen 

Mike and Sandy O’Kelly 

Connie Townley (Carol Sheats) 

Heather Turner (Jeanette Mizerany) 

   

 Confined to Home (if you wish to send a card): 
  Dick and Patti Johnson 
  500 University Park Drive 
  Room 156-157 
  Birmingham, AL 35209  
  You can reach them by phone in the evening, 379-7983. 

 

Please notify Gwen Johnson, in the Church Office, of those needing prayer. 
Names will remain on the prayer list for 4 Sundays unless notified otherwise. 

CHUM Staff 

Rev. Rusty Glasgow, Pastor 

Dr. Ginger Dismukes, Organist/Pianist 

Mrs. Debra Cotney, Handbell Director 

Mrs. Jana Cook, Children’s Director/MDO/Preschool 

Mr. Ben Cook, Music Director  

Mr. Justin Banks, Youth Director 

Mrs. Gwen Johnson, Secretary 

Finance Report of Tithes and Offerings 

June 21:  $6175.68 


